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Jonathan Ksiazek Quoted in Bloomberg 
Law Article, “Biometric Privacy Fines in 
Illinois Would Be Tamed in State Bill”
Jon Ksiazek, partner in the firm’s Labor and Employment 
practice, was quoted in the Bloomberg Law article 
“Biometric Privacy Fines in Illinois Would Be Tamed in 
State Bill.” The article discusses how Illinois lawmakers are 
proposing amendments to the state’s biometric privacy 
law in order to reduce penalties for companies who 
obtain biometric data without written consent.

Click here to read the full article (subscription may be 
required).
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